
Reference: FS112596510

Comment on a planning application

Application Details

Application: 19/0646/FUL

Address: GreggsGould RoadTwickenhamTW2 6RT

Proposal: Demolition of existing buildings (with retention of single dwelling) and redevelopment of the site to provide up to

116 residential units and 175sq.m commercial floorspace; landscaped areas; with associated parking and highways works

and other works associated with the development.

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs Lauren Dalglish

Address: 26 Gould Road Twickenham TW2 6RS

Comments

Type of comment:  Object to the proposal

Comment: Access to the site, both whilst building works take place, and then for the residents when they move in is not
sufficient. Roads are narrow and difficult for large lorries to get down. The area does not need more traffic trying to
navigate narrow roads where cars are parked both sides and often young children playing / cycling. 
The plans say there will be less than 1 parking spot per dwelling, the neighbouring roads do not have adequate parking as
it is. As a mother of young twins it's important that I can park near my home and the permits have made this slightly
easier. I know they won't be able to buy a permit at the moment but will residents have access to visitor permits and
therefore use those to take up the limited parking spots available? 
The plans would be more appealing if they provided much needed communcal space for all to use. 


